
To whom it may concern: 
We just had a price hike a few years ago. There is absolutely no reason that Pennichuck deserves to 
increase their rates for the town of Litchfield while their service has already been declining for the last 
several years. Any new hydrants and pipes that have been added were because Saint Gobain polluted 
the wells that people enjoyed until it was unsafe. Those expenses should be covered by Saint Gobain 
forever. We don’t even know if the southern part of town is polluted as it was not even considered for 
the free testing. Litchfield also pays 30% of the costs out of 29 areas which is completely unfair. We also 
have seen brown water a lot this year and the company has said just run the water until it’s clear? 
(Running water costs the customers more money). You need to deny this hike it is unscrupulous! 
Thank you 
Leane Romano 

 


